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THE VICE PRESIDENT

WASHINGTON

February 11, 1976

MEMORANDUM FOR: THE PRESIDENT

A
FROM: THE VICE PRESIDENT /UQ:J\\Z\\\

Attached is the information youirequested
this morning. regarding an alternative to the
712 Jackson Place space for the Harry S. Truman

Scholarship Foundation.



MEMORANDUM

SUBJECT: Office Space for Harry S. Truman
Scholarship Foundation

The National Commission on Water Quality
presently occupies the entire 8th floor of a building
at 1111 18th Street (between L. & M Streets), consist-
ing of approximately 9,000 square feet of floor space
furnished and divided into offices.

The space, which is rented from GSA, was
renovated approximately four years ago, is centrally
air-conditioned, fully carpeted and in good condition.

: The Water Quality Commission has indicated
that it can make approximately one-third of its space
available immediately, consisting of four to six fully
furnished offices, complete with telephones. The
conference room and xerox facilities can be shared.

The Water Quality Commission will begin
terminating its activities on March 1, and will gradually
vacate offices through the end of May. The Truman
Foundation can expand into the remaining space as it
becomes available.

It would be of considerable benefit to the
Water Quality Commission to have a new tenant begin
taking over its space at the present time. An arrange-
ment for sharing rent would free badly needed funds for
other purposes, and it would relieve the Commission of
the obligation to pay the $10,000 cost of returning its
rented furniture to the General Services Administration.

. Because this space is under the control of
GSA, details regarding its occupancy by the Truman

Foundation would have to be worked out by GSA representatives
and the White House. )









THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

THE PRESIDENT HAS SBEN.-w.-s

February 6, 1976

MEMORANDUM FOR: JIM CONNOR
DAVE HOOPES
JACK MARSH

FROM: RUSS ROURKE W

Attached is requested communication from John Snyder re
""occupancy understanding” regarding Jackson Place.

FYI, Snyder has called several times since sending this
letter yesterday, pleading for immediate action on allocation
-of quarters. I assured him that everything possible was being
done to accommodate his request ASAP.

Attachment





